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Friday 24th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Class Catholic Life Group Collective Worships 

Last week Class 4 led a fantastic collective worship launching themselves as Eco Warriors, it was 

great to see all the effort so far that our Eco Team has put into their mission – from litter picking to 

planting trees! We look forward to joining our Eco Warriors for Earth hour in March. 

 

Today, Class 1 were super brave and led their first collective worship based on their work and 

mission as Cafod Crew. They spoke so loudly, and it was great to welcome Will from the Cafod 

Team to St Charles. 

 

Class 3’s Mini Vinnies Collective Worship is Friday 31st January – parents welcome. Please note 

new time of 2:30pm, this is so a member of the SVP Charity can attend and ‘commission’ our new 

Mini Vinnies.  

 

St Thomas Aquinas Catholic Multi Academy Trust – Parent Survey 

Feedback 

Thank you to all our parents who completed the St Thomas Aquinas Trust 

Parent Survey – it was the most popular response so far. It is always great 

to get feedback, and your lovely comments were very much appreciated 

by the staff and myself. 

 

Communication was an area raised, especially the Arbor app. I, as a parent, totally understand your 

frustrations with the Arbor app but unfortunately the decision to move to Arbor was not a school 

one but a Trust decision and, therefore, out of my hands. However, the staff and I will make sure we 

make a conscious effort to communicate and inform as much as we can and as early as we can in 

the future.  

 

Cross Country 

It was great to see so many pupils attend Cross Country last weekend, 11 pupils competed with 

several achieving single digit places – well done! If anyone would like to join Cross Country, the 

next race is on Saturday 1st February at Measham playing field (the ‘Rec’) and our school car park 

will be open from 9:30am for parking. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Knight 

Head Teacher 


